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There are a number of plans in the works for SWFBPA members in the next couple 
months: 
 

• With Paula Luce’s help, Greg Champeau and Jon Tolentino are organizing a 
golf tournament (date and time still pending). 
 

• A brown bag lunch featuring Trustee Jon Waage will be held on Chapter 13 
issues, hopefully in May. 
 

• The SWFBPA will be taking part in some upcoming public service events 
(TBD). 
 

• And we are in the process of trying to get someone from the IRS to do a Zoom 
webinar on completing tax returns correctly and avoiding postpetition tax 
liability issues. 

 


